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With reference to the Eastcote Conservation Panel's submittal and Hillingdon's response to the London Plan I agree entirely with all 
comments made and the reasons why; I have no other comments to add apart from asking that this Plan be carefully reconsidered before 
ratification and implementation into the Greater London suburbs. There are terms within this draft which could make local residents quite 
emotional in their response; suffice it to say that as this is not the place to make those emotional comments we will just have to hope that 
either this plan fails at the first hurdle and/or that the current Mayor of London is not elected for a 2nd term. To put the needs of the travelling 
community before the needs of the local communities in the Greater London Boroughs seems undeserved, naive in the extreme and will only 
act as a spark to light a bonfire of unnecessary and avoidable discontent.
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